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Happy Friday! 
  
 
Summer vacations are getting closer for most of us, some parts 
of the business might be slowing down, and so this is the last 
newsletter until mid-August. 
 
New HR 
 
It has been a busy couple of weeks with the handover from Hanna to Alexandra who 
is the new HR and looking forward to seeing you all very soon.  

Colleagues moving on 
 
This week we are saying “good luck and hope to see you again”, to Anna Jagdhar, Niklas Lund 
and Hanna Sundin who are all moving on to new adventures. We wish them the very best of 
luck going forward! 

RED HAT Training 
 
Training and sales division continue to spread the Lexher knowledge. We’ve had successful 
meetings with Red Hat, and they really appreciate our efforts. 
Please remember to always mention Lexher, we can deliver training, consultants AND 
software – not bad! 
Another of our offers just turned into an order – now Länsförsäkringar updates their Red Hat 
skills. 
 
Social media 
 
In the fall we are looking to step up our social media game and we need your help! 
First, we would like to ask you all to contribute to our Instagram feed by submitting 
your ideas and pictures and such in the Slack-channel #poststopublish. Here you can 
also submit ideas and input to all our social media channels, such as the intranet, 
LinkedIn and so on. Secondly, we would like to have a reoccurring post where we 
briefly introduce our colleagues. Who is up for the task and want to be the first one 
out in august? Let us know! 
 
Lexher at MEETUP.com 
 
We want to continue producing content to MEETUP.com but we need your help. 
Please send us your input of what you would like to see there or if you yourself would 
like to contribute to the content in some way. Send it to #meetup on Slack.  
 
 
Read More…. 



 
 
Culture Group – Join us! 
 
This week the Culture group met up for the 3rd meeting. Where we discussed many 
interesting ideas. Since Anna who was a part of the group is leaving, we want to 
remind everyone that if you wish to contribute and have a say on things join us! 
Contact the HR Manager to be a part of the group. 
 
Next team activity 
 
The next team activity is planned to take place on the 16th of September. You should 
all have received a place holder via email.  

 
Have a great weekend and a 
fantastic summer! 

Lexher Team 

  

 


